
Decision 2019/211 

Intergovernmentally agreed conclusions and recommendations of the 2019 Economic and Social 

Council forum on financing for development follow-up  

 

At its 20th plenary meeting, on 6 June 2019, the Economic and Social Council decided to transmit the 

intergovernmental agreed conclusions and recommendations contained in the report of the Council forum 

on financing for development follow-up (E/FFDF/2019/3) to the 2019 high-level political forum on 

sustainable development, convened under the auspices of the Council.  

 

[See: E/FFDF/2019/3; E/2019/SR.20] 

 

 

The final edited text of this decision will be contained in the official records of the Council for 2019 

(E/2019/99 (Supplement No. 1)) after editorial review.  

 


